
 

 

 

 

On Monday 11th November, Parents/ Carers are invited into school for  

‘Fun in the Forest’.  

 

In F2, we love our Muddy Monday sessions that much we thought we would share 

a session with you. 

 

If you would like to attend, please arrive at the school office for 1:55pm.  

Here you will sign in and be asked to hand your phones in (for safeguarding). 

The session will run for 45 minutes to an hour.  

Remember your warm clothing and sensible footwear. 

 

We cannot wait for you to join us. 

 

Many thanks, 

The F2 Team 


